
APPRECIATION COMMITTEE
FOR

HONORABLE ABELARDO L. VALDEZ
945 SECOND STREET

FLORESVILLE, TEXAS 78114

October 22, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The people of Floresville, Texas are honoring Abelardo Lopez
Valdez, U. S. Chief of Protocol, at a testimonial dinner on
December 22, 1979 at 7:00 PM at the Wilson County Show Barn
in Floresville, Texas.

We invite you to join us in paying homage to our native son
who has succeeded in service to our nation and promises even
greater achievement in the future.

You are welcomed to invite others to attend.

A contribution of $5.00 per person will help us defray the
program expense.

Enclosed is a self addressed envelope for your convenience
in requesting the desired number of tickets.

For further information call 512-393-6661.

Sincerely,

Rudy G. Sanchez
Chairman


